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Wellington Golf 

Volunteer Course Raters 

 
  

The Course Rating system supports the Handicapping system and Districts are 

responsible for maintaining course ratings for all courses in the District which 

are in the NZ Golf system. 

Wellington Golf is always interesting in new volunteers for course rating work 

in the District.  

If you are; 

 Interested in golf course layout and how this impacts on the way courses 

are designed to be played 

 Enjoy being part of a team, meeting and working with new people 

 Have good fitness to walk a playing round in 4 hours 

 Are available in Spring (Sep – Nov) and Autumn (Mar – May)  

o during the week, predominantly on Mondays 

o for whole days 

 Have good observation skills and can record details accurately 

 Comfortable and enjoy working with measurements and numbers 

then this is a great opportunity to volunteer for an interesting and important 

activity.  

We arrange training and ensure you are supported by experienced raters. We 

endeavour to find the role in the team that best suits you. 

If you are interested or would like to find out more, please phone or email; 

Haydee Wilton on  

Anna Shires on 04 479 1455, anna.shires@xtra.co.nz 

Bruce Phillipps on 04 904 3633, bjphillipps@gmail.com 
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